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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

This is to express my deepest gratitude for the warm welcome and greetings extended 
upon my recent appointment as the NEA Administrator. 

I understand that there are requests for personal courtesy calls in my office. However, 
may I appeal for your indulgence and kind understanding if I may not be able to attend 
to your requests until December 31 , 2016 given the magnitude of work, NEA internal 
concerns and hectic schedule for meetings which I have to attend to at present. 

Rest assured that as soon as opportunity permits , I will be most happy to accommodate 
your requests , meet and see you all. 

Thank you . 

EDGARDO R. MASONGSONG 
Administrator 
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